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The following letter report for February 1981 is submitted in conformance
with the contractual requirements for the referenced contract.

The report entitled " Institutional Issues Associated with Spent Fuel Storage
Under Domestic and International Auspices" was completed.

The only FY80 report now outstanding is "An Examination of NRC's Role in
International Nuclear Commerce", this report is now in preparation.

The next monthly report will contain a list of titles and estimated due

,
dates for FY81 reports.

Research for FY81 reports has been underway for some time and is reflected
in the cumulative budget and expense report.

Please notice in the attached Budget and Expense Report that the expense to
date is only $14,000 dollars above the $20,000 covered over into FY81 for FY80
work. This excess over $20,000 reflects the initial work being done on FY81 work.

Yours sincerely,

'

6lk Jerry Cadwell
Enc. Technical Support Organization

cc: J. Cusack
J. O'Brien
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